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Our Ref:  PDA/093 (H18 CAP) 
 
5 September 2007 
 
Mr Paul Zimmerman 
Convenor, Designing Hong Kong Harbour District 
25/F, Caroline Centre 
28 Yun Ping Road 
Causeway Bay, Hong Kong 
Paul@t-e-g.com 
 
 
Dear Mr Zimmerman, 
 

URA Central & Western District Advisory Committee 
Peel Street/Graham Street redevelopment scheme Conservation Advisory Panel 

Forum on Conservation of Street Hawker Bazaar 
 
Thank you for your attendance of the forum and your letter dated 30 August 2007 expressing 
more views and opinions.  Your letter will be considered together with other letters to the Peel 
Street/Graham Street redevelopment scheme (Project H18) Conservation Advisory Panel and the 
consolidated result will be recommended to the District Advisory Committee for consideration, 
and subsequently the Board, and then assimilate those which are found to be practical and of 
benefit to the overall plan. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
David Au 
Secretary to the Project H18 Conservation Advisory Panel  
 
c.c. Chairman and Members of the Board of the Urban Renewal Authority,  

Secretary for Development, devbenq@devb.gov.hk 
Secretary for Food and Hygiene, fhb@ghb.gov.hk 
Chair and Members of the Town Planning Board, tpbpd@pland.gov.hk 
Legislative Council, Panel on Planning, Lands and Works, cshiu@legco.gov.hk 
Legislative Council, Panel on Home Affairs, Heritage Subcommittee, ftai@legco.gov.hk 
Legislative Council, Panel on Food Safety and Environmental Hygiene, ftai@legco.gov.hk 
Heritage Watch, committee@heritagewatch.hk 
Central and Western District Concern Group, ktylaw@gmail.com  
Chairman, Project H18 Conservation Advisory Panel, kamnaiwai@yahoo.com.hk 
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